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Plum Creek Watershed Partnership 
Steering Committee Meeting

9:00 AM – 11:00 AM
Tuesday, October 15, 2024
Kyle City Hall, Falcon Room 
100 W Center Street, Kyle, TX 78640
Meeting Summary
· The Watershed Coordinator (WC) provided updates on the watershed along with recent and upcoming activities of the WC. The WC attended the 4-H Kickoff at Lockhart State Park which had over 200 people in attendance. 
· The WC will be involved with multiple youth education events this fall including field trips at Lockhart State Park. Water quality education will be the focus activities the WC is involved with. 
· The GBRA Project Manager provided a brief update on the Watershed Coordinator position transition from independent contract to GBRA employee. 
· The WC discussed progress on the development of the Feral Hog Trap Loan Program (FHTLP). The main needs at this time are funding for the program and awareness once the program is ready for implementation. PCWP can only provide technical assistance to support this program.
· The Steering Committee discussed means for funding and establishing means for accepting donations/sponsorship for the FHTLP. GBRA could potentially take on this responsibility. 
· The WC discussed youth education efforts for PCWP and addressed the proposed idea of a standalone youth education mentioned at the Public Stakeholder meeting. The Steering Committee discussed a standalone event, or WaterFest, that could be done for multiple watershed schools 
· The Steering Committee further discussed doing various youth education activities in conjunction with other event or exhibition opportunities. It was also discussed using participation in smaller events and scaled down activities to build up interest in a larger standalone event.  
· For a standalone event, there needs to be considerations made for insurance and liability. As with sensitivity for drought conditions, considerations should be made for the amount of water used for potential activities, practicing conservation.
· Adult education and outreach goals were discussed for 2025. Several educational courses and workshops were identified including: OSSF homeowner maintenance certification course, gray water systems workshop, civilian focused environmental law workshop, and native landscaping /xeriscape workshop. 
· The Steering Committee discussed having a homeowner’s and a renter’s resource day to connect stakeholders with various watershed resources, regardless of living situation and connection to watershed resources. 
· The Steering Committee discussed concerns for the number of bulk waste collection events and efforts to reduce illegal dumping throughout the watershed. There could be potential for collaboration between counties and cities in the watershed. 
· The WC discussed upcoming events and the next Public Stakeholder meeting. The Steering Committee discussed having a guest speaker talk on native landscaping/ xeriscaping, especially as it relates to perception in public spaces.


Next Public Stakeholder Meeting: Thursday January 30, 2025
Location: Lockhart State Park

Funding for this effort is provided through a federal Clean Water Act nonpoint source grant administered by the Texas Soil and Water Conservation Board from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.
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